
Cancellation and refund arrangement
for “Coco Chanel” by Jo StrÃ¸mgren
Kompani and Ulrike Quade Company

     The programme "Coco Chanel" by Jo Strømgren Kompani from Norway and
Ulrike Quade Company from the Netherlands presented by the Leisure and
Cultural Services Department, originally scheduled for October 5 and 6
(Saturday and Sunday) at the Studio Theatre of the Hong Kong Cultural Centre,
has been cancelled.
 
     Ticket holders are advised to take their original intact tickets (with
stubs) for cash refunds at the following locations from 10am to 9.30pm daily
during the specified period. Late applications will not be accepted.
 
Refund period: November 6 (Wednesday) to November 27 (Wednesday)
Venue: URBTIX Box Office of the Hong Kong Cultural Centre
           URBTIX Box Office of the Hong Kong City Hall
 
     For enquiries, please call 2268 7323.
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